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Julia Duminy

From: Lenate Van Heerden <Lenate.VanHeerden@westerncape.gov.za>
Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 14:06
To: Terence Klassen; jk.allie@yahoo.com; Liziwe J Mtyeku; Marieta Loots; 

benjamin.pietersen@wcgschools.gov.za; grassyparkSAPS@saps.gov.za; office1
@zeekoevleiss.co.za; cscsacco@gmail.com; baartmanjade34@gmail.com; 
bdalton@mweb.co.za; Julia Duminy

Subject: MOT Meeting @ Fairmount High School

Dear Colleagues 
 
Thank you very much for a fruitful meeting this afternoon. 
 
From a psychological perspective I would like to support this programme as their vision, principles 
and values contribute to the moral development of our learners. One of my biggest concerns as 
school psychologist working within the Parkwood and Grassy Park community is that many of the 
learners do not progress at the expected rate when it comes to moral development. Many of 
them become stuck and remain on an elementary level where they try to avoid being caught or 
provide some justification for their behaviour, instead of growing towards becoming responsible 
citizens that contribute to society.  
 
Furthermore, the MOT programme seems to speak to all four aspects of the circle of courage by 
creating a sense of belonging (“I am loved”), building mastery (“I can succeed”), creating 
opportunities for generosity (“I have a purpose for my life”) and developing independence (“I 
have the power to make decisions”). From my understanding of the MOT programme, it is firmly 
grounded in scientific theory.  
 
I look forward to being part of this courageous programme. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely afternoon. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Lenate van Heerden 
Counselling Psychologist 
HPCSA Reg: PS 0128023 
Metro South Education District (MSED) 
A.Z Berman Drive, Lentegeur, Mitchell’s Plain 
 
Tel: 021 370 2074 
Email: Lenate.VanHeerden@westerncape.gov.za 
Website: https://wcedonline.westerncape.gov.za/  

 
Be 110% Green. Read from the screen. 
 

"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do not necessarily 
reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the WCG is entitled to conclude a 



2

binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the WCG, or his or her authorised representative.  
The information contained in this message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named 
recipient only, except where the sender specifically states otherwise.  
If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone." 


